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MCRC News 
  

There was no April Board meeting because of Easter.  
The next scheduled MCRC Board meeting will be held on 
May 18th at 10:00am. 
 
Please be cautious as the dry season has arrived! Lithium 
batteries can ignite quickly and may lead to wildfires. Fire 
extinguishers are available at the MCRC field, and we 
encourage all members and their guests to use them if a 
fire breaks out.  

 
If you use a fire extinguisher, please inform one of the 
following club contacts so they can ensure the CO2 
compound in the extinguisher is refilled:  
- David Grenier: osirisdlg@gmail.com, 941-779-3294 
- Maurice Spence: maurices9797@gmail.com, 206-949-9797 

- Joe Klein: jibstay214@gmail.com, 914-420-8617 
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Please remember to shut down the clubhouse computer 
workstations and monitors when you have finished using 
them. This practice will save on the club's monthly 
electrical costs and prolong the lifespan of the clubhouse 
computer workstations and monitors.  

 
Here are the steps to shut down the workstation and 
monitor: 

 
1. **Start Menu**: Click the Start button (Windows logo), 

  located in the bottom-left corner of the screen.   
    

2. **Power Button**: Find the Power button (usually 
represented by an icon) within the Start menu.   

    
3. **Shut Down**: Click "Shut Down" from the power 
menu.   

    
4. **Wait for Shutdown**: Allow the computer to 
complete the shutdown process.   

 
5. **Shut off the Monitor**: Finally, press the power 
button on the monitor to turn it off.   

 
 
 
 
 



MCRC’s Upcoming Events 
There are 2 local Radio Control events occurring in May. 

                                    
 
MCRC’s Membership Renewals  

If you haven’t paid your 2025 MCRC Membership dues, it’s 
still time to do so.  Please contact Wayne Smith at  

kamwns@verizon.net, or call Wayne at 813-464-9965 if 
you have questions or concerns about your 2025 MCRC 
membership.  

 
If you see any of these individuals flying at the MCRC 
field, please contact David Grenier (email: 
osirisdlg@gmail.com) or call David at 941-779-3294, or 
contact Maurice Spence (email: maurices9797@gmail.com) 
or call Maurice at 206-949-9797. 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



MCRC’s Membership Badges 
 

  
Please email David Cutaia at dcutaia8453@gmail.com if 
you need a MCRC Membership badge. We encourage you to 
wear your MCRC Membership Badge while at the MCRC 
field to identify yourself as a member and help others get 
to know your name. The badge holder opens at the top, 
allowing you to insert your AMA card with your MCRC 
badge. 
 
                            MCRC Board Meeting 
The next scheduled MCRC Board meeting will be held on 
May 18th at 10:00am. All MCRC members are welcome to 
attend the board meeting to discuss any concerns they 
have with the MCRC board. Following the board meeting, 
there will be a general MCRC meeting with lunch being 
served. 
 
                        



MCRC Field Maintenance 
Field Maintenance is an ongoing need.  Volunteers for field 
maintenance, including mowing and some small projects are 
needed.  Please contact Joe Klein if you can help. 
 

Finances 
 

Wayne Smith has reported that the club's finances are in 
good shape. We've welcomed several new members, and 
our financial situation is healthy. Currently, there are no 
plans for dues increase or assessment. Any member is 
welcome to view our financial records upon request. 
Wayne uses "QuickBooks" and our reports are accurate. 
We have sent a reminder email to members with 
outstanding membership dues and will be contacting them 
soon to inquire if they would like to continue their MCRC 
membership. 

For Sale 
 

If anyone has items for sale related to radio control, 
please send an email to dcutaia8453@gmail.com with 
pictures and a description. I will include the item for sale 
in the For Sale section of the newsletter. Maurice Spence 
manages our clubhouse shop. If you need any radio control 
items, please contact Maurice Spence, and he will check 
the clubhouse shop and get back to you with the item's 
price. 

 



Newsletter 
 

Please email David Cutaia at dcutaia8453@gmail.com if 
there are any topics or information you would like to 
include in the next newsletter(s). 

 

FLY SAFE and HAVE FUN! 


